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Dear Scott weeks and Planning Commission Members,   

 

 

I would like to add my name to the many people in this neighborhood that are opposed to the blocking of 

Nevada Lane.  We have been through this before when an individual tried to block a road in this 

neighborhood and was told by the county in no uncertain terms that it was illegal to block a public 

access like this even if you completely own the road.  

  Many of us in this neighborhood own a section of a private road in its entirety to include myself ( I own a 

good chunk of California Drive)  and I wonder if the county will now support us closing these roads to 

Emergency services such as ambulances and fire trucks.  

   Please consider the safety issues that the closure of Nevada lane would cause, this closure would 

force this force much of this neighborhood to have only one egress- Utah Lane and this road can handle 

very little traffic.  

 

  thanks for your consideration, 

 

Philip Ciborowski 

7385 California Dr.  
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